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Mercier Bridge structural inspection 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Tsothóhrha/December 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) has been informed that the Ministère des Transport du Quebec is planning 
inspections of the Mercier Bridge structure. As a result, lane closures will be necessary 
between 8pm and 5am on both Wednesday, December 7th and Thursday, December 8th. 
  
Inspections will begin on the right lane of the Montreal-bound span and once completed, 
switch to the left lane. The lane closures are planned for the entire length of the bridge. 
 
To stay up to date as developments occur on the Mercier Bridge, subscribe to our Text 
Messaging Service for timely updates by filling out the online form on 
www.kahnawake.com. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until 5am on Friday, December 9th. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
 
 


